
 

 

KLA Board Meeting – Monday May 9th, 2022 7:00 P.M. via Zoom & KLCC 

Attended:  Mike Needham, Chris Bowers, Sharon Snyder, Katie Kitchen, Andy Rieth, Barbara Pancoast,                           

Julie Stutesman, Kirby Baker, Debbie Doe, Edgar Reihl    

 

 Absent: Allison Kirsch    Guests Present:  

 

Mike Needham called the meeting to order at 7:02 P.M. 

 

  

Approval of April Minutes: 

 The minutes for the April meeting were emailed out for review and at the meeting there were no objections.  

Treasurer’s Report: 

 Kirby Baker reported that we had 53 members pay their dues and 36 members donate to the fireworks through 

April. Kirby asked for approval to pay the fire department $300.00 for the use of the lights during last year’s fireworks.  

Since this is the first year, we are a 501c3 Kirby will work with an accountant on the tax return that is required to be 

filled. The Treasurer’s Report was emailed out for review. Sharon Snyder moved to approve payment and Debbie Doe 

second the motion. With that Chris Bowers made a motion to accept the report and Edgar Reihl seconded it. The 

motion was carried. 

Real Estate: 

 Allison Kirsch reported there is still no new listings on the lake.    

2022 Directory: 

 We have been going through some growing pains but the 2022 directory will be ready for the beach reps to pick 

up at the picnic. 

Beach Reps: 

Sharon Snyder reported that she got the decals printed and bags. The picnic will be at Chris Bowers house on 

June 13th. The board signed up to bring a dish to pass.   

Township Meeting: 

 The township will have a SAD meeting on Thursday 12th. This meeting is to discuss how the township will collect 

money to pay for the new ambulance/fire dept contract.   

 



Weed Treatment 

 At the MLSA meeting there were 8 vendors that handle surveys, treatments or both.  This will be looked at for 

our next contract. 

History:  

Katie reported we did not sell any books or maps. She still has more Klinger Lake Map at $15 and books at $30. 

Fireworks: 

 We have a list of jobs that need to be done and when. This is so that we can run a smooth firework show.  The 

list needs to be simplified.  A mailer will be sent out for donations as well as an e-mail.  It will be in the newsletter and on 

the web site.  We still need to find someone to head this job for next year. 

Nominating Committee: 

The nominating committee has found 3 people are interested in joining the board to replace the 3 people that 

have decided to leave when their term is finished this year.  

Newsletter: 

 Mike Needham is working on it. 

Annual Meeting: 

It was noted that a few by laws need to be updated and a hand vote was taken to allow Mr. Dresser to make the 

updates for review. It was decided that we ask Don Gloy from White Pigeon Township to attend and see if someone 

from the Marine Patrol would come. 

MLSA annual meeting: 

 There was a great information section on wake board boats and how they affect the lake and weeds.  

 

 

Chris Bowers moved we adjourn, Debbie Doe seconded the motion, all members approved and the meeting was 

adjourned at 8:13. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Pancoast, Secretary KLA 

 


